
November/December 2015 

Dear Praying Friends, 

Our family wants to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. It has been an amazing two months. God 
has shown Himself in an amazing way to us. In 2015  we have traveled almost 40,000 miles, we have 
been in almost 30 missions conferences, we have been in many Sunday and Wednesday meetings, we 
have seen a tremendous increase of our support (almost 65 %), we have felt the prayers of God’s peo-
ple, and we have seen the hand of God move. All we have to say is God is good all the time, and all the 
time God is good. 

We wish to thank the Faithway Baptist Church of Ajax, Ontario, Canada, 
the Valley Baptist Church of Oswego, Illinois, the Grace Baptist Church 

of Colorado Springs, Colorado, and the West Florida Baptist Church of Milton, Flori-
da, for partnering with our family to reach Belize with the Gospel. Please remember 
that my missionary number is 1501.  

While soul winning with the King James Bible Baptist Church of Greenville, Mississippi, I was able to lead a man 
named Kevin to the Lord. Kevin is interested in attending church. Please pray for him to attend church. 

While soul winning with the Faith Baptist church of Richmond, Kentucky, I was able to lead four children to the 
Lord and one adult. I was excited to see the children in church the following morning. Please pray for their spiritual 
growth. 

Please pray for me as I will be in Belize February 6-16. Robin and the children will be 
staying home. On this trip I will be meeting with fellow BIMI families the Liedkes 
and the Lewis family. After meeting with them I will be meeting my dear friend Steve 
Heidenreich, in Belize City, and we will both be spending a few days passing out Bi-
bles in Dangriga, the place where my family believes God has called us. Please pray 
that the Word of the Lord will have free course (2 Thessalonians 3:1.) Dangriga is al-

most void of a Bible witness, and the people have given themselves to idolatry and 
many other things. We understand that only the Word of God can change a life. 

Please pray for (1) Robin to have a safe pregnancy, (2) Pastor Gary Dice as he is still 
trying to recover for his open heart surgery, and (3) For my trip to Belize in February. 

Serving together with servant’s hearts, 

John and Robin Harris 

Zechariah and Madalyn 


